
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Date: 17 December 2020 
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 

 

Reference: 607486 
 
ADVANCE NOTIFICATION OF START OF WORKS – A14 JUNCTION 52 TO 
JUNCTION 55 EASTBOUND AND WESTBOUND 

 

I am writing to introduce VolkerFitzpatrick Ltd as the principal contractor working on 
behalf of Highways England. We will soon be carrying out repairs to the existing north 
and south bound concrete road surface along the A14 from junction 52 to junction 55 
eastbound and westbound. 

 
Work will start on 11 January 2021 and be completed at the end of February 2021.  
 

We will continue to keep you informed before work commences and will advise you of 

any changes to our programme if required. A further letter setting out our upcoming 

works and diversion routes in greater detail will be delivered over the coming weeks. 

 

Further information can be found at www.highwaysengland.co.uk/A14concrete and  

on Twitter@HighwaysEast 

. 

Related Road projects: A14 Orwell Bridge High Winds – the improvements will 
allow the bridge to remain open during periods of high winds. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this letter, please feel free to contact us via the 
Highways England Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by emailing 
concreteroadseast@highwaysengland.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
John Eriksen 
Community and Communication Manager 
VolkerFitzpatrick 
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